
HARPURSVILLE CSD 

Food pick-up procedures for the week of 

March 30, 2020 through April 3, 2020 

Starting Monday March 30, 2020, Harpursville CSD will be serving meals two days a week – on 
Monday and Thursday.  On Monday we will be providing each child with 6 meals (3 breakfast and 3 
lunch) and on Thursday we will provide each child with 4 meals (2 breakfast and 2 lunch).  In addition to 
providing the pick-up site at the elementary school from 10 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., as we’ve done the past 
couple of weeks, the district will also be sending out two school buses to set up mobile pickup sites. Each 
bus will contain meals for roughly 100 children and will each bus be making two stops for 30 minutes at 
each site.  

Here’s how the bus sites will work: 

- We will be pulling into each respective stop and setting up a pick-up point for a half-hour.  
- A table will be set up just outside the bus.  
- When you pull up, please stay in your vehicle. You will be asked how many meals you need.  
- We will then place the number of requested meals on the table. At that point, you may get out of 

your vehicle and grab your meals from the table.  
- This will allow us to maintain the appropriate social distancing. 

The first bus will be going to 2794 NY 79 at 10:30 a.m. We will stay there until 11:00 a.m. Stop number 
2 for the first bus will be the West Colesville Fire Station. We will be set up there from roughly 11:15 
a.m. until 11:45 a.m. or until we run out of meals. 

The second bus will be going to Wooded Estates at 29 McCoy Road at 10:30 a.m. We will stay there until 
11 a.m. The second stop will be The Hitchin Post. We will be there from roughly 11:15 a.m. until 11:45 
a.m. or until we run out of meals. 

If the remote sites run out of meals to serve, you still have the opportunity to stop into the elementary 
school site for meal pick-up.  We will continue to serve meals there from 10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.  


